Concurrent Meeting of the
TMWA Legislative Subcommittee
and the
WRWC Legislative Subcommittee

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING

The May 16, 2025 joint meeting of the TMW A Legislative Subcommittee
and the WRWC Legislative Subcommittee has been cancelled.

If you have any questions, please call 834-8002.

Thank you.



